
SH30 EASTERN CORRIDOR STAGE ONE

OBJECTIVES
•	 Improved efficiency at 

key intersections

•	 Better opportunities for 
walking and cycling

•	 Safety improvements

•	 More predictable  
journey times

THE IMPROVEMENTS
•	 Upgrading the Tarawera Road and  

Sala Street intersections

•	 Improving the Puarenga Bridge Underpass

•	 3.5km of new shared path and on-road 
cycle lanes

•	 Additional eastbound lane between Allen 
Mills and Iles roads

•	 New watermains installed along both sides 
of road

The Eastern Corridor Stage 
One project is a $17 million 
investment to improve the 
stretch of SH30/Te Ngae Road 
from Sala Street to Iles Road.

This project is part of the Connect 
Rotorua programme of work, in 
partnership with Rotorua Lakes 
Council, to futureproof two of the  
city’s key transport networks:  
SH30/Te Ngae Road and SH30A/ 
Amohau Street.

2021 CONSTRUCTION TIMELINE
Construction started in February 
2020 and is on track for completion 
in late 2021. We have completed 
most of the work at the Sala Street 
intersection. Work at the Tarawera 
Road intersection is expected to 
be complete by mid-year. The 
remaining work should have 
minimal impact on the community.
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